## **Brazosport Independent School District**

Freeport Intermediate School ★ Empowering Our Future



August 30, 2022

Dear FIS Parents / Guardians,

Freeport Intermediate School will be open to parents/guardians for lunch with their student on Mondays, Wednesdays, & Fridays beginning Wednesday, September 7, 2022. The following guidelines will be followed to ensure a safe and enjoyable lunch experience for you and your student.

## Guidelines:

- Visitor lunch days are limited to Monday, Wednesday, & Friday
- Parents/Guardians must sign-up using the <u>Online Lunch Reservation Form</u> 48 hours prior to the lunch visit day (room seating is limited)
- Parents/Guardians must be listed as a contact within our system
- Parents/Guardians must have a valid picture ID to visit
- Parents/Guardians must be scanned into our security ID system and wear a visitor tag
- Parents/Guardians can only eat with their student (no other friends or relatives allowed)
- Parents/Guardians & their student will eat lunch in the FIS Parent Room (room #608)
- Only 2 adults per student (room seating is limited)
- Parent/Guardian can bring lunch to their student when visiting
- No siblings allowed
- Parents/Guardians must arrive and leave on-time

Should you have any questions, please call 979-730-7240. We look forward to having you on campus.

Thank you,

*Dr. Jarrett Johnson*Principal
Freeport Intermediate School

